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Legislative Hearings
Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer

Mai Vang, Hearing Coordinator

Joanna Zimny, Executive Assistant

legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us

651-266-8585

9:00 AM Room 330 City Hall & Court House/RemoteThursday, May 4, 2023

9:00 a.m. Hearings

Special Tax Assessments

RLH TA 23-1811 Ratifying the Appealed Special Tax Assessment for property at 399 

BLAIR AVENUE. (File No. J2307E, Assessment No. 238306)

Sponsors: Balenger

Refer back to LH August 1, 2023 at 10 am (PO no show & unable to be reached by 

phone).

Kyi Lay Paw, Karen interpreter, appeared

Voicemail left x9062 at 9:18 am: this is Marcia Moermond from St. Paul City Council 

calling you about your appealed tax assessments for 399 Blair Ave. We’ll try you back 

again in a few minutes.

Voicemail left x9062 at 9:27 am: this is Marcia Moermond again from St. Paul City 

Council. We’ve been unable to reach you this morning about your appealed special 

assessment. So we are rescheduling these to August 1, 2023 at 9:00 am. We’ll send a 

follow up email.

Moermond: this is a no show hearing, these are heading to Council June 14 and May 

17, so we’ll have them referred back to Legislative Hearing August 1 and we can 

handle all four then.

Referred  to the City Council due back on 5/17/2023

RLH TA 23-1822 Ratifying the Appealed Special Tax Assessment for property at 399 

BLAIR AVENUE. (File No. J2308E, Assessment No. 238307)

Sponsors: Balenger

Refer back to LH August 1, 2023 at 10 am (PO no show & unable to be reached by 

phone).

Kyi Lay Paw, Karen interpreter, appeared

Voicemail left x9062 at 9:18 am: this is Marcia Moermond from St. Paul City Council 
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calling you about your appealed tax assessments for 399 Blair Ave. We’ll try you back 

again in a few minutes.

Voicemail left x9062 at 9:27 am: this is Marcia Moermond again from St. Paul City 

Council. We’ve been unable to reach you this morning about your appealed special 

assessment. So we are rescheduling these to August 1, 2023 at 9:00 am. We’ll send a 

follow up email.

Moermond: this is a no show hearing, these are heading to Council June 14 and May 

17, so we’ll have them referred back to Legislative Hearing August 1 and we can 

handle all four then.

Referred  to the City Council due back on 6/14/2023
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